ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24/WG 8 N0062
8 March 2000

Martin R. Ford

Convenor JTC1 Standardization of Spatial Information and Related Interoperability
Dear Mr. Ford,

Although I was not able to attend your Spatial Standardization meeting in Menlo Park, I have read with interest the Position Paper and associated e-mail and was pleased to note the many actions relating to harmonising current work and of increasing the communication between those working in the field of spatial standards. In view of this, I should like to invite you to attend the next meeting of SC24/WG8, which is being held at The Hague between 13 and 18 April 2000. I think your contributions could be very helpful.

Another way in which communication can be increased is for your name to be added to the WG8 reflector. If you have no objections, I will make sure this happens.
 

Regards,

Jack Cogman

Convenor ISO/IEC JTC1/SC24/WG8
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